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CONGRATULATIONS!

The Association of Fundraising Professionals International Headquarters
is pleased to present the 2019 Ten Star Gold Award to the

AFP OH, Greater Cincinnati Chapter

We applaud your outstanding achievements and dedication to increasing professionalism
within fundraising and public awareness of philanthropy.
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Mike Geiger, MBA, CPA
President & CEO
Association of Fundraising Professionals




